
A very positive week in school with lots of focus upon our curriculum and
the development of learning in all the different areas. It was wonderful to

see so many of you in school today for our stay and maths sessions. We
know that the children really enjoy sharing their learning with you all.

Learning focus
This week we have been blown away by the breadth and

depth of the entire curriculum that the children have
been accessing.  There has been a real buzz around the

school.  
From Nursery with their ‘Wheely Wednesday’ to support

their gross motor skill development; Year 6 and their
work upon Ancient Maya.  It is such a joy to hear and see

what the children are learning at all levels.   
Through the lessons the children are taught subject

specific skills to support them in being a historian and
being a scientist.  It’s wonderful to hear them talking

about the subject areas with such passion.

Dates and Notices
1st December - Whole school own clothes day. 
EYFS and KS1 Bring sweets and chocolate
KS2 - Bring bottles and toiletries
12th December - Reception Christmas performances 9:30 and
2pm 
13th December - Christmas dinner
14th December -  Y1/2 Christmas performances 9:30 and 2pm
15th December - Nursery Christmas singing and activities am
15th December -  Y1 - 6 trip to Pantomime at Civic Hall
19th December - KS2 Carol Concert 9:30 and 2pm
21st December - SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1PM

Number Smart Nicco Dima 

Self Smart Aaron Williams 

People Smart Logan Butler

Art Smart Leon Palmer

Body Smart Oliver Rowlands

Music Smart Jacob Saville

Nature Smart Beau Curran

Word Smart Felicja Chacewiz

Smart Learner Oliver Pimlett

Class Percentage

RD 99%

1KMC & 2B 97%

3/4D 97%

5/6F 94%

Attendance
Winners
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Attendance WOW!

Well done to Finley

Chesworth who has won a £5

voucher for Amazon today

for 100% attendance this

week.  Who will it be this

week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win

it!

Christm
as Activ

ity
 dates

will b
e released soon.  

Please keep an eye out

for our special events

which will b
e run by The

Friends of W
illia

m

Stockton. 

Year 2 are on aGeography fieldworktrip next Friday 1stDecember.  Pleaseensure your child isdressed for theweather forecast.

Please be aware you need to telephone school before 8:50 to report your child’s absence, and every day thereafter with an update.
Failure to do so may result in a visit from the pastoral team and your child’s absence will be recorded as unauthorised. 

SMART Awards

William Stockton Key

Stage 2 choir is sounding

wonderful.  We can’t wait

to spread Christmas

cheer with our singing

soon. 

Thank you to all parents
and carers who attended

our Stay and Maths session
today.  It is lovely to see so
many enjoying learningwith their children. 
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